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PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

From: Steve Howe






     Date:  September 26, 2019
(Olathe, KS)

JOHNSON COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE DISTRIBUTES DRY                 CLEANING AFTER LENEXA BUSINESS CLOSES ABRUBPTLY 

Johnson County District Attorney Steve Howe’s office is distributing dry cleaning to residents after Luxury Dry Cleaners of Johnson County closed without notice late last month. The business also operated as Dry Cleaners of Johnson County and was located at 12904 W. 87th Street Parkway in Lenexa.

The DA’s office received numerous calls to its consumer hotline as well as several written complaints regarding consumers’ inability to retrieve clothing items after the business shuttered. Investigators determined that the business was evicted from its location, and dry cleaning items entrusted to the business for service were moved to another location. 

The items were successfully retrieved earlier this week and many owners have been identified. Investigators have contacted over 50 known individuals and are actively returning clothing to those residents. The DA’s Office encourages any consumers who have been unable to retrieve their clothing items to contact the Consumer Hotline at (913) 715-3003 to inquire about the recovered items. 
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